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albrecht.oehler@fh-reutlingen.de   

CC:   

 

Konstantinos Karachalios 
Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 
sasecretary@ieee.org  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@broadcom.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

James Withey 
 
Alan Flatman 

Liaison Officer, IEEE 802.3 - ISO/IEC SC25 WG3 
james.withey@flukenetworks.com  
 

a_flatman@tiscali.co.uk 
 

   

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
dlaw@hpe.com 

   

Subject: Liaison Officer Between IEEE 802.3 and ISO/IEC JTC1 SC25 WG3 
Approved:  Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Geneva, 25th January 2018 

 

Dear Dr Oehler, 

 
Following Alan Flatman’s announcement of his retirement, we are pleased to inform you of 
the appointment of James Withey as ISO/IEC JTC1 SC25 WG3 liaison officer. 

We look forward your continued cooperation. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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